
WKNA Board Meeting 

Jan. 9, 2014 

Keizer Civic Center 

 

Attending: Rhonda Rich, President 

Carol Doerfler, Vice President and Neighborhood Watch coordinator 

Carolyn Homan, Secretary 

Art Mauer 

Gary Blake 

Clint Holland 

Ron Freeman 

Guests: Kim Freeman 

 

Rhonda called the meeting called to order at 8:20 p.m, following the general WKNA meeting. 

Rhonda reviewed the 2013 goals and noted that the top 5 have been completed. She will be presenting WKNA's 

annual report on activities and accomplishments to City Council soon. 

She sought input on meeting topics for upcoming meetings. It was agreed to check with Councilor Cathy Clark 

about a program on transportation issues. The program could include a panel, if necessary, to talk about the third 

bridge across the Willamette and Amtrak's plans for high-speed rail. 

Rhonda queried new Board member Clint Holland about whether continuing to hold Board meetings on the first 

Thursday of the month would work for him. He said it would and Rhonda noted that the next board meeting would 

be at 6 p.m. Feb. 6 at her home. 

The group agreed to plan a program on emergency preparedness for February, including representatives of CERT 

and possibly EVK (Emergency Volunteers of Keizer). Gary said he would contact his neighbor, who is a ham 

operator and personal preparedness enthusiast, about participating in the program as well. 

It was agreed to work with Councilor Clark on a transportation program for the general meeting in March. Carol 

agreed to make contacts with the Keizer Community Gardens and Keizer Community Food Bank about doing a 

presentation for the April meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 

 


